






Dear Parents and Carers, 
Hope you are all enjoying the bank holiday weekend. 

Please look at the attached Online Safety poster to keep you up to date with any 
latest news. 

Congratulations to both the girls and boys football teams this week who 
successfully won their matches against St Erth. Great sportsman ship and team 
work was demonstrated throughout.  Also a huge well done to the High 5’s team 
who played against Sennen. Thank you to Mr Ansell for organising and taking you 
to these matches. 

The Year 6 had a productive practice SAT’s week and approached them with 
great confidence and maturity. It was brilliant for them to have a trial run so 
they are prepared for the real thing. Keep up the great work! 

We are going to have a banquet on Thursday 4th May to celebrate the Kings 
Coronation. Please look at the attached menu from Chartwells or they can bring 
their own packed lunch. The children can come dressed in red, white and blue for 
the occasion. 

Thank you if you were able to make it along for the Schooner camp meeting on 
Thursday. Mr Mullaney will be sending home paper work for you to complete over 
the next week or so. 

Please remember to have a water bottle and hat in school as the weather 
improves and ensure that your child has suncream applied. 

Hope you have a lovely bank holiday weekend and we look forward to seeing you at 
8.50am for a prompt start on Tuesday morning.  

Please can you use the footpath when walking up to school and not the road 
as cars are coming and going at this time. 

Best wishes                                      

Sarah Trow 

Mousehole News 
Friday	28th	April	2023 









House Points:   


PORTHCHAPEL: 327
GWYNVER: 276
SENNEN: 192
PRAA SANDS: 245

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Summer Term: 
8.5.23 Bank Holiday 
9 to 12.5.23 Yr 6 SATs Week 
19.5.23 -Year 4 Parent/Grandparent Lunch 
19.5.23 Lugger Cake Stall 3pm 
29.5.23 Half Term 
4.6.23 - 7.6.23 Schooner Camp 
24.6.23 Mazey Day Parade 
Jumping Mice weekly on Tuesday 
10.30-11.30am 
2022-2023 INSET Days: 
Monday 24th July 2023 
Tuesday 25th July 2023 

Attendance 
winners of the week:  


Dinghy,Skiff and 
Lugger Class 


Whole School 
attendance: 96% 

Dinghy Class - Rudy For always being ready to learn.  
Also for amazing work in maths with those 
trickier teen numbers and numbers beyond 20.  

Skiff Class - Lamorna 

- Dalah

- For being an amazing friend in 
Skiff class this week. 

- For using joined up handwriting 
and expanded noun phrases in 
your story.

Lugger Class

- Uma 
Always thoughtful and polite Uma. A star 
for working really hard on your maths and 
English and super spellings this week. 

Schooner Class - Silvie 

- William 

- Lucky 

-Elijah 

Showing resilience and determination in 
her learning.  
A thorough understanding of how to 
make his writing stand out. 
For showing maturity as a Year 6 role 
model. 
For working so hard in all our mock SATs 
work.

Stars of the week 













